Jackson County Board of Commissioners
67 Athens Street
Jefferson, Georgia 30549
Phone: (706) 367-6309
Fax: (706) 708-2505
Email: myarbrough@jacksoncountygov.com

Date; April 21, 2022
To:  Chiller Replacement Contractors
From: Myrna Yarbrough, Purchasing Manager

RE: Addendum 2 to Jackson County ITB 220008, Chiller Replacement at Courthouse,
Jackson County GA.

1. Please see attached answers to questions below. All other information remains the same.

2. All other terms and conditions in ITB 220008 remain unchanged.

3. Any inquiries concerning Addendum 2 should be made to Myrna Yarbrough, Purchasing
Manager, (706) 367-6309 or via email at myarbrough@jacksoncountygov.com

4. Jackson County reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any technicalities or
irregularities and to award the offer based upon the most responsive, responsible submission.

5. Bidders must acknowledge receipt of addenda, by either signing and attaching this copy, or by
writing “Acknowledge Addenda #2” at bottom of the proposal.

Question: Is the intention to run a new chiller feeder conduit overhead or reuse the
existing conduit, if it’s big enough and properly aligned for hook up with the new chiller?
e Answer: Keynote 1 on E021 allows reuse of existing conduit if it is the appropriate
size, type, and location. If existing conduit is not the appropriate size, type, and location a

new feeder conduit shall be provided per note 1 on E201.

e Question: Will there be an additional 400A fused disconnect added relating to the
unavailability of the 350A breaker? I was told the 350A is obsolete, replace with 400A.

o Answer: The design team has not been made aware of the unavailability of a 350A
breaker. Basis of Design chiller cutsheet indicates Max Fuse/CB rating of 350A. If
350A breaker is not available, a 400A breaker can be used along with a 350AF




disconnect switch. Conductors from the breaker to the switch will be required to be
400A rated, if a 400A breaker is utilized.




